
 

SUBCOMMITTEE REPORT 
 
 
 

Date:    13 March 2016                                      Subcommittee:  FDC  
 
Name:  Sandy S  

 

When & Where:   2:30-4pm OLQM                              Attendance:  14  
 

 
 

OLD BUSINESS: 
 
Results from EXPO 2016 were presented. There was an excellent turnout(142) attended. Leftover food was  
 
donated to the homeless and leftover supplies were donated to the Activities Committee.  We would like to  
 
 
thank Paula for coordinating the event and thank all those who helped make it a success. We learned many  
 
 
things to carry to future events.  
 
 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

PR has 4 upcoming events and is requesting members of NA who wish to 
volunteer for service work to go to our Area website (suncoastna.org) help 
wanted section to sign up 

 

H&I would like to make changes to H&I Policy and are looking into the possibilities 
or ramifications of some ideas that have been brought to our attention,  

 
Helpline has added another volunteer to the phones. 
 
 
 

SITUATIONS/CHANGES: 

It was pointed out that Helpline had not submitted the motion regarding 12 step 
calls and will have that ready for the next Area Service. 

H&I has many openings for service work or we are in danger of not being able to 
take meetings to facilities we are currently servicing. 

We are in need of a Secretary as well as co-coordinators and have many areas that 
need help. If you would like to be of service, or have a sponsee who would benefit 
by helping others please check our help wanted section. Many opportunities do not 
require substantial clean time.  

The meeting lists and Newsletter were not picked up beore close of business Friday 
and will be made available to all GSRs at OLQM on Monday evening or by 
appointment. Contact FDC Chair at suncoastna.org. 

 


